
Three fairways are renovated each year and overseeded. The tees are 
renovated, seeded and topdressed each fall. Bermuda grass is beginning 
to invade the greens so we have begun a program of spraying the infested 
areas with round up, renovating and reseeding. 

You will see the resuits of this work wben you visit the club on 
November 6, 1981. 

Dale Mead, PGA Profess îonal at Del Rio is highly qualified to speak on 
"How to Negotiate with your Board of Directors" since he developed the 
National PGA employment progam and has served as the committee chairmari 
for several years. 
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 INSTITUTE held October 
25-30, 1981 is co-sponsored by Golf Course Superintendents Association 
of Norhtern California, Northern California Golf Association, Coopérative 
Extension, University Extension of University of California. William 
B. Davis. Environmental Horticultureist, University of California at 
Davis is directing the Institute. This is the se 

This is the second year of a planned 5 year run. The topic is "Water 
Management
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 Bill has assembled speakers who are not only capable of 
giving out some good information, but who have been in the business long 
enough to have experienced our problems. The list includes Dr. John 
Madison, Dr. J. D. Butler, Dr. Victor Gibeault, Dr. Victor Younger, 
Dr. Robert Hagan. Dr. William Wood. Dr. Ali Harivandi, Dr. Larry Costello, 
Dr. William E. Wildman, Dr. James Oster. Others include Fritz Howell, 
Jewell Meyer, Richard Snyder, W. H. Bengeyfield, Ralph Strohman Tim 
Ansett, Curtis Wasserman, Clifford Wagoner, and Dean Donaldson 

By at£ending this Institute you get the opportunity to meet with these 
people in discussion groups and during breakfast lunch and dinner. 

We hope that everyone has taken advantage of participating in this once 
in a life time educational experience. 
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